
From: William Graff [whgraff@qwest.net] 
Sent: March 29, 2001 10:55 AM 
To: Mike_Murphy@dtccom.com 
Cc: Anne Violette 
Subject: H25TAC2001 
 
Mike, 
 
This application does not appear be within the scope of TCB approval because of the restrictions 
FCC currently has for TCBs approving equipment involved with RF Exposure. According to the 
way I read the rules, only Categorically Excluded licensed equipment (i.e. equipment under 1.5W 
conducted or EIRP) qualify with the exception of fixed devices. I am more than willing to advise 
you, or even file with the FCC on your behalf, but at the moment I would be doing both of us a 
disservice by continuing this review. 

Attached are the basic documents all TCBs must use to see if a transmitter qualifies for TCB 
approval. These must be used in conjunction with 1.1307, 2.1091, 2.1093 and OET Bulletin 65. 
This equipment seems to qualify as a Transmitter Category VII device on both the TCB Exclusion 
List and TCB RF Exposure Procedure documents.  

Give me a call if you need to discuss this further.  

Bill 

 
~  William H. Graff, NARTE Certified 
~  President and Director of Engineering 
~  AmericanTCB, Inc. 
~  6731 Whittier Ave 
~  McLean, VA  22101 
~  mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
~  mobile mailto:whgraff@attmobile.net 
~  Direct Phone: (480)317-0683 
~  Direct Mobile: (602)790-6788 
~  Corporate Phone: (703)847-4700 
~  Corporate FAX: (703) 847-6888 
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